
PUBLIC NOTICE
THE CITY OF SOUTHAMPTON

(HOWARD ROAD) PEDESTRIAN CROSSING NOTICE 2021
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT SOUTHAMPTON CITY
COUNCIL in accordance with Section 23 of the Road Traffic
Regulation Act 1984 proposes to construct the following crossings:

1. Zebra Crossing, Across Howard Road, approximately 5m east
of its junction with Suffolk Avenue. The controlled area (no
stopping zig-zags) will extend approximately 18m on either
side.

Copies of the relevant map can be viewed on the Councils website:
transport.southampton.gov.uk/TRO Further information may also
be obtained from the Highways division on 023 8079 8021.

Any person wishing to object or make any other representation
relating to this notice must do so in writing via the Councils website:
transport.southampton.gov.uk/TRO or by post to the Highways
Legal Team at Southampton City Council, Civic Centre,
Southampton, SO14 7LY quoting the notice title and stating the
grounds for objection, within 21 days of the date of this Notice (i.e.
by 9th July 2021).

Note that all representations received may be considered in public
by the Council and that the representation together with the name
and address of the person making it could become available for
public inspection.

Dated: 18th June 2021

Richard Ivory, Solicitor
Service Director: Legal and Business Operations
Southampton and Fareham Legal Services Partnership


